
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 13, 2017 
 
 
President Gregory L. Fenves 
The University of Texas at Austin 
MAI 400 
Campus Mail Code:  G3400 
 
Dear President Fenves: 
 
For your information, at Monday’s Faculty Council meeting, the members unanimously endorsed 
a resolution to create a University of Texas System Task Force on Methane Emissions from 
Hydraulic Fracturing Operations on University Lands (D 15644-15646). The resolution is 
attached. 
 
Please let me know if you have questions or concerns regarding this resolution. 
 

 
Alan W. Friedman, Secretary General Faculty and Faculty Council 
The University of Texas at Austin 
Arthur J. Thaman and Wilhelmina Doré Thaman Professor of English and Comparative Literature 
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Enclosures 

 
ec: Carlos Martinez, Chief of Staff, Office of the President 
 Susan Lamborghini, Assistant to the Chief of Staff, Office of the President 
 Cynthia M. Sanchez, Executive Assistant-Program Coordinator, Office of the President 
 Michelle George, Administrative Manager for Faculty Affairs, Provost’s Office 
	


